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Dear Callum

&view  of domestic gas and electricity competition and supply price  regulation

Conclusions  and flnal proposals

I was pleased with the final proposals for the removal of supply price controls
in the domestic gas and electricity markets as published on 20’ February
2002 and I wish to congratulate you and your team in achieving this major

. milestone ih utility regulatioh.

I can confirm that British Gas Trading Limlted=@ll accept the proposals and _
we look forward to receiving formal notification of the modifications to our
suppliers’ licences in due course.

Yours sincerely

Mark Clare
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